
Please email Mrs. DiMaggio at 
dimaggioa@fortmillschools.org or give her a call 

at 803-548-8306 by November 15th to add your 
student(s) as Angels on our tree

ANGEL TREE

GHMS is happy to announce that we are sponsoring the Angel 
Tree this Holiday Season.  Angel Tree is a traditional Salvation 

Army program designed to enable community members to 
personally provide integral items to specific children in need. At 

GHMS, we want to ensure these children have the opportunity to 
receive what they need and what they would like.  Tis the season 
to be jolly!  This year, we will be focusing on individual students in 

need as well as community agencies.  

If you are a family in need of some extra holiday support please 
consider adding your child or children to our Angel Tree.  The 

Holiday Season is all about giving and it is our hope that you will 
receive the immense support given from our Bulldog family.   


